
Charlestown Township
Earth Day Detour Route

April 6, 2019  7:00 a.m. – 9:00 a.m.
(Rain date: April 13)

Google Maps

The Township obtained approval from PennDOT to close Coldstream Road between Township Line Road and 
Charlestown Road for two hours on Saturday, April 6th (or rain date April 13th) from 7:00 a.m. to 9:00 a.m. While 
the road will be barricaded against through traffic, local traffic will still be permitted during these hours.


